Hello Penn Valley families!

Every year, the 5th grade class hosts an Election Day bake sale! This year is no different and
we are depending on all of our wonderful bakers to help us out!

If you are interested in donating baked goods to the sale, please fill out the form. We appreciate
any and all donations!

https://evite.me/swBpvswpnv
If you have any questions, please contact pennvalleypto@gmail.com.

Thank you,
5th Grade Committee
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